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December 18, 2014

Department of City Planning

Attn: Michael LoGrande, Director of Planning
200 N Spring St 5th floor

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: 8150 Sunset Blvd DEIR Comment Period

Dear Michael:

Please extend the public comment period to the DEIR for the 8150 Sunset Blvd proposal to January
23, 2015. We have received multiple requests from constituents to extend the comment period.
The release of the DEIR was in the week before the Thanksgiving holiday and ends the week after
the New Year holiday. Due to the timing during the holiday season a few extra weeks for the public
to review the DEIR and make comments are warranted. In addition there is no objection for the
extension from the applicant. For further questions, please feel free to contact my Chief of Land
Use Planning, Jonathan Brand at Jonathan.Brand@lacity.org or at (213) 485-3337.

Sincerely,
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TOM LaBONGE
Councilmember, Fourth District
City of Los Angeles



